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May 10, 2017 

 

Office of the Town Manager 

Attn: Town of Ogunquit Select Board 
PO Box 875 

Ogunquit, ME 03907 

 
To The Town of Ogunquit, 

 

Please accept our sincere gratitude for the overwhelming generosity and effort put 
forth by The Town of Ogunquit for our Southern Maine AIDS Walk on Saturday, 

May 6
th
. 

 

For 9 years, local businesses, residents and friends have donated their time and 
money to make the event a success.  As our largest annual event, all funds raised go 

directly to programs that support people living with and affected by HIV/AIDS in 

Maine.  Every year, we see new faces of enthusiastic participants joining us, in 
addition to our loyal supporters that stand with us year after year.  

 

Every year we return from the weekend in awe of the love that has been shown, and 
the compassion that we share in support of those that need us.  Equally impressive – 

it must be said – is the over 150 people that have come out in the cold, windy, rain to 

brave the weather, and join this fight.  

 
To the Police and Fire Departments, Public Works,  

the Chamber of Commerce, over 20 Ogunquit business sponsors, and countless 

donors, please know you have our heartfelt appreciation.   Your support directly 
impacts the lives of more than 400 fellow Mainers as well as their families. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Donna Galluzzo 

Executive Director
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